
I strongly oppose HB4145 due to the overly broad reach it has to deprive me of my 2nd amendment 
rights based on a relationship I had with someone 20 years ago. Even a more recent relationship that 
has ended with a  bitter or vindictive ex could strip me of my 2nd amendment rights. This bill is just 
another attempt to make gun ownership difficult by anit-gun zealots. Focus your efforts on stopping 
criminals, not harassing law abiding citizens. Keep it up and you'll find out just how many gun owners 
there are in Oregon at election time. Voters are tired of Salem pushing the personal agenda of a few 
politicians who think they know better than those who elected them. 
 


